
	

The	Thrombectomy	and	Embolisation	Prize	Award	for	Trainees	
		
Entry	criteria	
		
The	Prize	Award	is	open	to	members	of	the	BSIR	who	are	trainees	and	Junior	Consultants.	
		
Content	
		
Candidates	will	submit	a	written	case	study	of	400-500	words,	including	relevant	images	of	an	
interesting	mechanical	thrombectomy	vascular	or	endovascular	procedure	or	an	interesting	
Embolisation	procedure.	
		
Entries	will	be	accepted	via	email	only	to	bsirt@bsir.org		
		
Adjudication	
		
All	entries	will	be	reviewed	by	one	of	our	experts.	
The	competition	will	be	judged	by	using	the	following	criteria:	
	

• Originality	
• Case	description	
• Quality	of	imaging	
• Discussion	

	
The	winners	will	be	announced	at	the	annual	meeting	of	the	BSIR	1st-3rd	November	2017	in	
Birmingham	
Closing	date	for	entries	is	midnight	on	15th	October	2017;	no	entries	will	be	accepted	after	this	time	
The	decision	of	the	judges	is	final.	
		
Prize	
		
The	authors	of	the	best	two	case	studies,	one	for	mechanical	thrombectomy	and	one	or	
embolisation,	will	be	supported	to	attend	the	CIRSE	meeting	in	September	2018.	
		
The	sponsorship	comprises	full	registration.	
		
In	exceptional	circumstances,	at	the	discretion	of	the	organisers	(e.g.	if	the	candidate	is	taking	part	in	
an	overseas	fellowship	at	the	time	of	the	meeting)	sponsorship	may	be	provided	to	attend	CIRSE	the	
following	year.	
	

The	entries	will	be	judged,	and	the	winners	selected,	by	BSIR’s	clinical	team.	

The	2017	Thrombectomy	and	Embolization	Prize	award	for	trainees	is	supported	by	an	unrestricted	
Educational	Grant	from	Penumbra	GmbH.	


